

Office of the Chancellor

107 Maine Avenue Bangor, Maine 04401 207/947-0336

April 24, 1972

William F. Bergen, D.O. 24 Portland Road Kennebunk, Maine 04043

Dear Dr. Bergen:

Your recent letter to Dr. Chatterjee and his reply has just come to my attention. I am pleased to read of your interest which I understand has been long standing. Dr. Oliver Cope is working with me to carry forward the planning which was begun by Dr. Chatterjee's group and reported in the document to which you refer. Our work now includes the verification of the availability of specific resources in Maine, cost analyses, curriculum refinement, and other details needed before the Board of Trustees can make a final decision.

We have on our list of things to be done, conversations with members of the Osteopathic Association so your letter is a timely reminder that this should happen in the near future. I am requesting Dr. Cope to make arrangements to meet with you to bring you up to date on our current activities and to discuss the topics in your letter.

Sincerely,

Stanley L. Freeman, Jr.

Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs

SLF/11

cc: Dr. Manu Chatterjee

Dr. Oliver Cope

Dr. Donald R. McNeil

Dr. Lawrence Bailey

Dr. Roswell Bates

Dr. Charles DiPerri

Dr. Donald MacFadden

Dr. M. Carman Pettapiece